From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 8:17 AM

To: barbara.byrne@noaa.gov; garwin.yip@noaa.gov

Cc: Cathy.Marcinkevage@noaa.gov; evan.sawyer@noaa.gov; sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov;
j.stuart@noaa.gov

Subject: Next steps

Garwin and Barb,

Thanks for all of your work preparing for the tiger team meeting yesterday. Looking ahead, we need to do some prep
for our small group meetings. This is where | think we need to pull together a side-by-side analysis of what is in the PA
and what was in our RPA for the critical items that are likely to be most challenging for us. Can you get that together
today? I’'m thinking that we need Shasta, OMR, |:E and HORB/Georgiana. | am also thinking that Barb should go with Jeff
to the Friday meeting with Reclamation.

Meanwhile | am going to try and get something on Maria’s calendar to prep for the Tuesday Shasta session.
Thanks again!

Howard

Sent from my iPhone



